
RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks 

2/14/18 to 3/15/18 

 

Old Business – none 

 

New Business  

   

 2/15 – A note from a Lighthouse Pointe resident was received asking for a controlled 

burn to the area around the Frankfort Township Event Center in order to deter coyotes. 

 2/21 – I returned the call and left a voicemail message. 

 3/15 – I spoke with a staff member of the Township Senior Housing, and a 

message was left for the neighbor. 

 

 3/1 – A call was received by the front desk in regards to a broken tree branch in 

Lighthouse Pointe.  

 3/1 - I looked at the branch that afternoon and estimated there was approximately 

20% of the original wood still holding the branch to the tree, now resting in the 

crown of branches. I looked for property markers to identify if the tree was on 

FSPD property or the neighbor’s property, as it is located in a thick wooded area. 

I spoke with the neighbor who initiated the call and thanked her for making us 

aware of the situation. 

 3/2 – Jim Randall and I gave the tree and area a visual inspection. Direction was 

given to identify the property line. 

 3/2 – I contacted the original surveyor of the park, MGA2. 

 3/9 – I followed up with MGA2, as I had not heard from them. 

 3/12 – MGA2 called and said they could locate the property line within the next 

week to 10 days. 

 
 
 


